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Project Name: 1160 North Utilities and Roadway Improvements 

Project Update:  
 The contractor will start at the south end on the 17th of June. Expect roadway closures to start right away. 

Residents will need to use alternative routes throughout construction. Sections of the roadway will be gravel for 

the next couple months. Please drive slowly and be patient until construction is completed. Water shutoff notices 

will be provided 48 hours prior to planned water shutoffs. 

Expected traffic impacts:  

 600 W and 1100 N will be closed at times throughout the project.  1160 N will be closed to traffic for the 

duration of the project.  Detours will be posted on the side streets surrounding the project. Closing the 

roadways will speed up the construction process and help us complete work in the intersection before 

school starts. 

Project Overview:  

 This project will replace the failing Sewer line and aging waterlines on 600 W, 1100 N, and 1160 N.  The 

roadway surface and other utilities will also be replaced on 1160 North.  

Project Area:  

 

Contractor Contact Information:  

 The contractor on this project is Got Dirt Construction. The contractors representative will be Lisa 

Thatcher and she can be reached at 801-698-3272.. 

Questions:  

 Please contact the Pleasant Grove Public Works Department at 801-785-2941 with comments or 

questions related to this project. 


